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Charity update 

This year we have helped a number of charities 

during these difficult times. We hope our 

contributions  have led to improving numerous lives 

in the UK and around the world. 

  

 

What’s next? 

In the coming months we are looking to setup online 

webinars and events for the FRCS (Tr&Orth) exam. 

Keep a close eye on our website and social media 

channels for further information. 

Our website is constantly being updated with new 

information and resources. Currently, the team (led 

by Mobeen  Qureshi) are developing a question bank 

for the ST3 courses. Please visit 

www.orthopaedicnetwork.org.uk for further 

information. 
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Events update 

The year has been like no other! COVID-19 has had 

a significant effect on everyone’s lives; we hope you 

have all been staying safe during these testing 

times. 

Prior to the lockdown, once again we held two very 

successful courses; the FRCS Viva course at 

Salford and our flagship annual ST3 Mock Interview 

course at Sheffield. Both events were well attended 

with excellent feedback tantamount to all the hard 

work put in by our members and colleagues who 

helped run these events. 

A special well done to Usman Halim for being the 

best candidate in this year’s ST3 Interview course. 

Well done and the best of luck! 

Social Media 
Update 

Continue to follow us on 

Instagram, Twitter, 

LinkedIn and Facebook.  

Along with knowledge 

updates on common 

FRCS (Tr&Orth) topics, 

you will find information on 

recent developments 

related to training and 

orthopaedics in general. 

Don’t forget to visit our 

website and become 

involved with the Network 

and its activities. 

 


